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SUMMARY
Requires all candidates for partisan office, regardless of political party affiliation or nonaffiliation, to
appear on same unified primary election ballot, with two candidates receiving most votes advancing
to general election ballot.

Refers Act to people for their approval or rejection at next regular general election held throughout
this state.
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